
CITY OF LAKE WORTH 

BULK AND BRUSH COLLECTION  

REMINDER 

  
Monthly Bulk and Brush Pick Up:   The City of Lake Worth residents receive monthly 

bulk and brush collection by Waste Connections (formerly Progressive Waste Solutions). 

Such pick up is monthly during the last full week of each calendar month, normally in which 

Monday through Friday all fall within that calendar week. Except for waste caused by a 

natural disaster, such waste shall not be placed on the ground at the designated pick up point 

earlier than 12:01 a.m. on the 20th day of each month. Any bulk placed out prior to that 

is subject to Code Compliance action.  Bulky items include: freezers, mattresses, furniture, 

stoves, hot water heaters, fence panels (cut in half) and any other appliances or other similar 

items.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   
Unacceptable Items:   Tires, hazardous waste, liquids (including paint), chemicals, 

fertilizer, propane tanks, bricks, concrete, rocks, dirt, and non-containerized or loose 

remodeling/construction debris. Collection of brush will be limited to the amounts generated 

by the individual resident. Brush and tree limbs generated by a hired landscaping company 

or tree-trimming service will not be collected.  

  

   
If you have any questions concerning what is acceptable for pick up, please contact Waste 

Connections at (817) 222-2221 prior to setting out any questionable items.  

  
Please contact Waste Connections at (817) 222-2221 for any missed garbage pick- ups.  

If you receive no response within a reasonable time frame, you may then contact City Hall 

at 817-237-1211.                                                                                                      Revised 06/09/2017  


